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Mr Andrew Cowe 
Chief Executive 
North Lanarkshire Council 
PO Box 14 
Civic Centre 
MOTHERWELL 
ML1 1TW 

Dear Mr Cowe 

RESOLUTION ON "CARE IN THE COMMUNITY" ADOPTED AT THE 1995 ANNUAL 
SCOTTISH TRADES UNION CONGRESS 

At the 98th Annual Scottish Trades Union Congress, held in Perth 
in April of this year, the attached resolution on "Care in the 
Community!' was adopted. 

The General Council of the Scottish TUC would very much welcome 
any observations which your Authority may wish to make on the 
terms of the resolution and the action called for. 

Thank your for your attention to this matter. I look forward to 
hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

Campbell Christie 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
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coHp0SITE 0 
CARE IN THE COlMuNITY 

JCoverina Resolution Nos.86 and 8 7 1  

"That this Congress strongly opposes and condemns the continuing 
strategy of privatisation of all chronic' and continuing care NHS 
facilities, principally care of the elderly, it being done under 
the reasoning that this is care in the community policy. 

"Congress is deeply concerned at the plight of many elderly 
people presently living in residential nursing homes. Care which 
previously would have been provided free under National Health 
Service hospital bed provision now is means-tested. 

"The switch of social care from the NHS to local authorities 
under the Government's so-called 'Care in the Community' policy 
has not been accompanied by realistic funding to local 
authorities. As a consequence, local authorities are being 
encouraged to use new charging orders to recoup money for '&e 
cost of care by the use of means testing. 

'ICongress calls for a complete and radical review of Community 
Care funding, ensuring the fullest possible protection for those 
in care, and on the General Council to formulate a policy for 
comprehensive care of the elderly and continuing care needs." 
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